

## **Theologico-Pastoral Symposium June 2012**

## Santuário de Fátima



"Are you willing to offer yourselves to God?" – Today's horizons of the offering of oneself June 15/17, 2012, in Paul VI Pastoral Center, at the Shrine of Fatima <a href="Program Symposium">Program Symposium</a> 2012 is the second year of the thematic itinerary proposed by the Shrine of Fatima, which will have its climax in 2017, commemorative date of the Centennial of the Apparitions of Our Lady at Fatima. Its purpose is to continue to study the main themes of the Message of Fatima, in its historical density as well as in its irreducible mystery of faith, by trying to look, at the same time, for its timeliness, its pertinence and the methologies of celebration and announcement more adequate to its reception in today's world.

www.fatima.pt/en/news/theologico-pastoral-symposium-june-2012